On January 23, 2007 the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding P3 Approve the RFP 07C-003D for Wireless Communication Services

Question:
The District has been unsuccessful in negotiations with Sprint concerning our tower transmissions.  This contract is valued at appr. 3M.  Please

explain why we are proceeding with Sprint.  Can we/did we use this contract as leverage?

Answer:  The District issued an RFP for Wireless Communication Services on November 10, 2006.  The District sought a National firm, with international capabilities and a local presence, who could provide wireless services for cellular phones, push to talk radio technology, handheld devices, such as smartphones and PDAs, and broadband cards.  

We received a response from several different companies, including Sprint Solutions, Inc.  (Tax id #47-0882463).  The entity was organized for the sole purpose of managing contracts relating to products and services provided by Sprint Spectrum, LP and Nextel South Corp.

Through the competitive RFP process, the committee selected Sprint Solutions, Inc.  The committee took into account pricing and e-rate qualifications.  No other proposer offered the District the level of discounts that Sprint Solutions, Inc. offered.

Sprint Solutions Inc. is a publicly traded company and their parent company Sprint Nextel Corp has many subsidiaries. Our dispute on the bandwidth issue is with WBSWP Licensing Corp. which is also a wholly owned subsidiary of Sprint Nextel Corp. Therefore, we did not use the bandwidth issue as leverage in our negotiations.  
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